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Date: Thursday, February 14, 2019 11:48:32 PM

Hello,
I strongly and respectfully request your support of HB2314.

I am a current and 20 year resident of SE Portland.  I believe motorcycle lane sharing to be a
sensible and intelligent method of easing commute congestion and increasing rider safety.

As a former resident of California, I have seen first hand the benefits of motorcycle lane sharing
and would much appreciate your support in the legalization of motorcycle lane sharing in the State
of Oregon.

Thank you for your consideration,
James Overstreet

-- 
Please update my email address to: jimoverstreet22@gmail.com
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